CITY OF ST.CLOUD, FLORIDA

2901 SEVENTEENTH STREET ¢ ST. CLOUD, FLORIDA 34769

g™ PHONE:
> Uab7) 892-2161

December 12, 1995

Mr. John C. Brown (MS 5505)
Department of Environmental Protection
Twin Towers Office Building

2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

Dear Mr. Brown:

Thank - you for your letter of November 30, 1995 adwsmg the City of the status of Florida's Acid
Raln Program.

The City's is not a source subject to the Acid Rain Program based on the exemption provided under
40CFR 72 6 (b) (2) Wthh reads as follows

"(b) The followmg types of umts are:not aﬂ'ected units subject to the requirements of the Acid
Rain Program :
- e'l(2) Any unit that commenced commercial operation before November 15, 1990 and that did
not, as of November 15, 1990, and does not currently, serve a generator with a nameplate
capacity of greater than 25 MW",

The City of St. Cloud has seven (7) diesel generators all of the units commenced commercial
operation before November 15, 1990 and none of the units serve a generator with a nameplate
capacity of greater than 25 MW.

Should you.have any questions or comments regarding this information please call Byron Knibbs
(407-957-7209) or myself (407-957-7258).

Sincerely,
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Dear applicant:

07:35 ROVD

November 30, 1995 :

Florlda s Acid Rain. Prcg*am has. been: anproved by EPA. Therefore,
you should mail the original and three copies of the Phase II Permit
Applications and any other applicable forms such as the Repowering
Extension Plan to:

Mr. John C. Brown (MS 5505) 4 '
Department of Environmental Protectlon

Twin Towers Office Building T !
2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

"pgiidatignsg(A¢id@3&in;9;r¢s);a;e_dugano.laten;than@January'1f
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In preparing the forms you should pay close attention to Chapter . .
62-214, F.A.C., effective July 6, 1995. Rules 62-214.310, 330 and 350
“need special emphasis. : : S

Additiqnally, please note the following:
a. 'Forms must be submitted in four copies.
b, Only the forms dated July 1, 1995, are acceptable. '

c. ‘The certification statement on the form cannot be changed. It |
must be verbatim as printed on the form.

d. A copy of the Certificate of Representation should be ' |
: submitted pursuant to Rule 62-214.350(2), F.A.C. ’ :

e. The form should not be altered in any way, since each c
condition is required by federal and state rules. )

“Protect, Conserve and Manage Florida’s Environment and Natural Resources”

Printed on recycled paper. Coree
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Forms are available at this office, by writing to me or by calling
(904) 488-1344. Please ask for Sandra or Barbara if you request the
forms by telephone. They are available both in hard copy and on

diskette.

If you receive this letter and are not a source subject to the Acid
Rain Program, please advise the Department accordingly and indicate ‘the .
basis of your statement.

Sincerely,

I
Jogn c. Brown, Jr., Péii
Administrator

Air Permitting and Standards
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